Park Board Meeting

April 18, 1981

Present: Gary Hutchinson, Jerry Horan, Tom McNamara, Greg Davis

Meeting was called to order at 10:00 A.M. Minutes of the last meeting were read by Greg Davis and agreed upon by everyone present.

Old Business:

The board recieved \$200.00 from the township in February to pay for electrical costs from the park.

The board is in wonder about an amount of money allotted to them each year from the township to run the park for the summer season.

The treasury now stands at a total amount of \$126.43.

New Business:

Legal contracts need to be set up from township supervisor to go through township attorney for the following:

- 1. A \$200.00 deposit is needed from the fast-pitch organization to insure the board that they are going to pay for their use of the park. The rest is to be paid after the season is completed.
- 2. A \$25.00 deposit is needed from whoever is to run the concession stand. Then a final payment of \$25.00 is to be paid at the end of their season.

All payments for reserving the park should be paid for in the form of a check.

If Marcia Strong will contact Greg Davis to tell of how and when to elect Secretary for High School representative, it would be appreciated.

Gary Hutchinson is to get wagon for July 4.

A priority list was made to fix the following:

1. Tennis court nets seem to be getting loose. It seems that the posts have moved that are holding them. 2. A swing set seat and chains are completely gone, a new one is needed for replacement. 3. The wiring of one tennis court light needs to be looked into, Tim Courtney is to be notified on this matter.

It was agreed upon to hold the next meeting on May 27, at the high school library at 7:00 P.M.

Motion to adjourn made by Gary Hutchinson and seconded by Tom McNamara. Meeting adjourned at 10:32 A.M.

Respectfully submitted,

Greg Davis

Birch Run Park Board Secretary